
From: Joel Martin
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Morales, Tony, EMNRD; Bill Dougherty
Subject: FW: Keohane #2 clean up
Date: Thursday, June 25, 2015 7:24:26 AM

Pls see attached.   I will follow up this morning with a phone call to see if anything else needs to be done.
 
Bill is available to meet with Tony on location.
 
Thanks,  Joel Martin
 

From: Joel Martin 
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2015 8:40 PM
To: Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us
Cc: Bill Dougherty
Subject: Fwd: Keohane #2 clean up
 
See below and attached,  we will call tomorrow,
 
Thanks, Joel Martin

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Bill Dougherty" <BDougherty@naguss.com>
To: "'Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us'" <Heather.Patterson@state.nm.us>
Cc: "Joel Martin" <jmartin@naguss.com>, "Mike  McCurdy" <mmccurdy@naguss.com>, "Bill Dougherty" <BDougherty@naguss.com>, "Raven Vasquez" <rvasquez@naguss.com>
Subject: Keohane #2 clean up

Ms. Patterson,
These are the cleanup pictures of the Keohane#2 from the one barrel spill. I hope the cleanup is sufficient. We are sorry for the misunderstanding after my foreman met with Mr. Morales on location. If
 there is anything else I need to do please contact me at 325-998-7107.
I thank you for your understanding in this matter.
 
Bill Dougherty
Field Superintendent
Nadel & Gussman, New Mexico
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